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Dear Mr. Crane,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your email dated 21 August 2018, in
which you inform me of your resignation as Chair of the International Commission of
Inquiry on civilian protests in the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East
Jerusalem, for a personal circumstance that has arisen, effective noon Geneva time
Wednesday, 22 August 2018. In my capacity as President of the Human Rights Council,
I accept your resignation.

I wish to extend to you my very best wishes for all of your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Vojislav SUC
President of the Human Rights Council

Dr. David Crane
dmcrane(@law.syr.edu




